
NATIONAL ASSEMBLY 

QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY 

QUESTION NUMBER: 2139 [NW2702E] 

 

2139. Mr G G Hill-Lewis (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

With reference to the Mpati Commission’s finding that a review of the Government 

Employees Pension Fund investment mandate agreement with the Public Investment 

Corporation should be conducted, with an interim report produced by no later than the end 

of June 2020 (details furnished), (a) what progress has been made in this regard and (b) 

by what date will the interim report be published?   

          NW2702E 

REPLY: 

(a) & (b) The GEPF had already prior to the Mpati Commission Report being released 

began the process of an all-encompassing review the Investment Mandate. The GEPF 

aims to finalise the revised investment mandate agreement before the end of the 2020/21 

financial year.  

 

 

 


